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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 

  
WRITTEN QUESTION 

 
  
Mr. Higgins to the Chief Minister:  
 

Langoulant Review Recommendations  
 

1. Chief Minister, you said in April after the Final Langoulant Report was 
made public, that there would be consequences for CEOs who went over 
their budgets.  
 
Territorians have seen in the Treasurer’s Annual Financial Report 19/20 
that there have been overspends right across the board. 
  
Chief Minister, what CEO has been held to account? What were the 
consequences?  
 


